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ADDENDUM TO THE SUPPORTING STATEMENT

 To reduce time and cost for medical providers and SSA employees, the agency is 
currently increasing functionality within the ERE website.  Specifically, we are adding 
screens to the website which medical providers can use to electronically submit payment 
requests to SSA.  We are including the new ERE screens for this functionality in ROCIS 
(see “IC” list). 

 For the telephone registration process, we provide the OMB number and Paperwork 
Reduction Act/Privacy Act statements over the phone.  


